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ARRA Alerts 

As you know, you often receive ARRA Alerts asking you to contact your 

Representative or Senators on a critical piece of legislation or an agency 

nomination or to attend an agency meeting in your area.  Your participation is 

so critical in moving the ARRA agenda forward at the federal level.  I cannot 

emphasize that enough. We are on Capitol Hill on a weekly basis and many 

times on a daily basis. What we do is important but only if you are reaching out 

to your elected representatives as well. For those of you who are actively 

involved in responding to ARRA Alerts, we say “thank you.” For those of you who 

have not yet responded to one of our appeals, please have a look the next time 

you receive an email notice and go to a public meeting in your area or contact 

your Member of Congress. We try to make easy, but in the end, you are the one 

making the difference, a very big difference!  

 

Sincerely,  

Larry E. Smith Executive Director  

Americans for Responsible Recreational Access (ARRA) 


